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Dear Parents, 

It is certainly a privilege to write the newsletter this week. I have so many students to congratulate on the 
wonderful things they have accomplished over the past two weeks. 

Firstly the recorder group - It was a truly wonderful experience for students of Perthville to play the 
recorder at the Sydney Opera House last week, something they will never forget. Each student was 
extremely excited and played beautifully. Perthville was fortunate enough to be seated in the front row 
directly behind the band. This made it easy for all of our parents to see each of our students. A big thank you 
to Mrs Kinlyside and Mrs Lucinda Wells, without your recorder expertise the students wouldn’t have 
sounded as great as they did.  I would also like to thank the parents who travelled down to watch the 
performance, I think you would all agree that it certainly was spectacular.  

Congratulation to Nicholas A, Tyler P, Jayden Y, Luke B and Rowan H on competing at the Western Region 
Athletics Carnival on Friday 31st.  All boys completed well in their events and displayed wonderful 
sportsmanship.  Well done boys! 

Our Kindergarten students participated in the Kindy Kids colouring competition for Bathurst Regional 
Council. I would like to congratulate Georgie Mc for being the Perthville PS winner. Great work Georgie! 

Claudia C has been working extremely hard this year and received a special award for reading. A job well 
done Claudia. 

The next few weeks we will be working on our eisteddfod performances. Thanks to Mrs Kinlyside and Mr 
Snitch for preparing the students for this event. Taj E and Nicholas A will compete in the public speaking 
section over the next couple of weeks. Good luck boys! 

 

 

 

 

 

Blue Star and Gold Awards 

Blue Star Awards went to Emma M and Laylah B. Congratulations girls!  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mathletics Awards 

Mathletics plays a big part in our school Maths curriculum. When students  

have achieved a new level within this program they are sent a certificate  

of achievement. Well done Rowan H and Nicholas A you must be working 

 really hard for Mr Dickson. 

 

House Points Trophy 

Congratulations to the Kookaburras who won the house points for this fortnight. Pictured are Isaac and 
Harry Kookaburras house captains with the trophy. Congratulation Kookaburras ! 

 

Premiers Sporting Challenge 

Perthville students have been participating in 

the Premiers Sporting Challenge over the past  

10 weeks. We would like to congratulate  

Ethan H, Reily P, Kassandra H, Taj E, Dylan P 

and Deua B for their consistent effort and  

ongoing participation in sport both in school and out of school. Well Done!  

 
Life Education Van 

The life Education van visited Perthville PS last week. Students were involved in many activities including 
meeting Healthy Harold. This program is an important part of our PDH&PE program at Perthville and the 
students benefit enormously from it.  Pictured are 2/3 enjoying the Life Education Van. 

 

 

 

 

 

Boys Soccer 

Well done to the boys who participated in the Small School boy’s soccer team last week. The boys played 
extremely well under the circumstances. The boys played two hard fought games during the day and 
displayed wonderful sportsmanship. 

Student Classroom Supplies 

Just a reminder that students Year 2 to Year 6 need to have their own supplies of glue, erasers, pens 
(blue/black and red) and pencils. If you could ensure that your child has these supplies it would be greatly 
appreciated by classroom teachers. We are currently running low on classroom supplies of tissues if each 
student could bring in a box to use in their classroom that would be great.  

Eisteddfod Events 

Now that we have the Small Schools Creative Arts Festival completed, it is time to turn our attention to the 
Bathurst Eisteddfod. Classes have been busy practising in their music time with Mrs Kinlyside and are getting 
excited about the Small Schools Section in the eisteddfod. The following people and classes are involved. 

Verse Speaking – ALL 3/4 class + Dominic, Zeljko and James  

Percussion – ALL 2/3 class 

Choir  



Band Members – Cooper, Ethan, Rowan, Breanna, Brianna, Nick, Riley, Tyler, Eve, Elle, Brooke, Tyler, Angus, 
Jordan, Darnell  

Public Speaking – Nicholas and Taj 

These people need to note the following times and information 

 

Section 292 Public Speaking 10 yrs and under – Wednesday 5th Sept after Morning Tea (Nick – Comp 7) 

Section 293 Public Speaking 12 years and under – Tuesday 13th September start at 1pm (Taj – Comp 10) 

 

PPS Band - Monday 17th September - Primary Schools Concert Band - Section 170 in Theatre 
Commencing 1pm. Perthville is competitor number 4. We will require parent helpers to transport children 
to this event. Please indicate on the note if you are available to assist. 

All other events - Wednesday 19th September – Commences after Morning Tea – all groups one after the 
other. 

Section 180 Small Schools Percussion – 2/3 class 

Section 012 Small Schools Choir – See above 

Section 252 Small Schools Verse Speaking – 3/4 + some year 1 students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presentation Day – Friday 14th December 12pm 

Year 6 Graduation – Monday 17th December 6pm 

Dates for your diary! 
September 

7th  Small School Girls Soccer 

14th  Little Athletics Visit 

15th  Perthville Village Fair 

17th  Band at Eisteddfod 

19th  Small Schools Section at eisteddfod 

 

 

 

 

 

5/6 show their artworks and read their descriptions at our last assembly! 

 

Next Assembly - Friday 24th August – This week 10.50am  

3/4 to share their work -  All Welcome! 

Perthville Village Fair Perthville Village Fair Perthville Village Fair Perthville Village Fair 

Saturday 15Saturday 15Saturday 15Saturday 15thththth    SeptemberSeptemberSeptemberSeptember    

Lots of Fun!Lots of Fun!Lots of Fun!Lots of Fun!    



 

 

 

Bathurst Eisteddfod 

Band - Monday 17
th

 September - 1pm 

 

I give permission for my child/ren __________________________________________________to participate 

in the Bathurst Eisteddfod at the BMEC ON Monday 17
th

 September from 1pm. 

 

I understand parent transport is required for the band and I will be notified of transport 

arrangements for my child. (Where a permission note will then be obtained) 

 

I can assist with transport on this day. 

 

Signed ___________________________________  Date ________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Bathurst Eisteddfod 

Verse Speaking, Choir and Percussion – Wednesday 19
th

 September -11am  

 

I give permission for my child/ren __________________________________________________to participate 

in the Bathurst Eisteddfod at the BMEC ON Wednesday 19
th

 September from 11am. 

 

I understand transport is by bus for the Small Schools sections for Choir, Verse Speaking and 

Percussion. The cost of the bus is $2. 

 

Signed ___________________________________  Date ________________________________________ 

 

 


